
  

  
 

 

March 4, 2010 

COBRA Continuation Coverage Assistance 
Extended (Again) 
 
 
President Obama has signed the Temporary Extension Act of 2010, 
which extends eligibility for the COBRA health care premium 
subsidy provided for under The American Recovery and 
Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA).  Under the ARRA, eligible 
individuals pay 35% of their COBRA premiums, while the remaining 
65% is paid by the eligible individual’s former employer and 
reimbursed through a tax credit.  To qualify, individuals must 
experience a COBRA qualifying event that is the involuntary 
termination of a covered employee’s employment.  The involuntary 
termination must generally occur during the period that began 
September 1, 2008 and ends on March 31, 2010.  The premium 
subsidy can last for up to 15 months. 
 
Without this extension, employees terminated involuntarily after February 28, 2010 would not have 
been eligible for the subsidy.  COBRA notice information should be updated accordingly. 
 
If you have any questions about the COBRA subsidy extension or any other employee benefit 
matters, please contact a member of our Benefits Law Group. 
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Holland & Hart is the largest law 
firm based in the Rocky M
West, providing a complete r
of legal services to a diverse 
group of commercial and 
individual clients. 
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The firm offers an extensive 
network of legal talent and 
resources equipped to assist 
businesses in every stage of 
development, and in all facets of 
the law.  
 
For more information, visit the 
Holland & Hart web site at 
www.hollandhart.com. 

http://www.hollandhart.com/peopleresults2.cfm?IDName=DeptID&ID=42


  

  
 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 
This alert is designed to provide general information on pertinent legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes only. 

They do not constitute legal advice nor do they necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys other than the author. This 
alert is not intended to create an attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. If you have specific questions as to the 

application of the law to your activities, you should seek the advice of your legal counsel. 
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